
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 7 September 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Year 8 Parent, Carer, Student 
 
I am afraid that, despite our best efforts, we have been unable to secure a delivery of on-site tests which 
means that we will have to cancel the second tests for year 8 students.  Should the delivery of on-site tests 
arrive, we will organise on-site tests as part of the school day. 
 
Year 8 will return to school as planned on Thursday 9th September. 
 
Students will be required to keep testing at home until the end of September.  Further guidance for future 
testing will be issued later. 
 
Apologies for this change at late notice. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 

 
 
Anthony Snape 
Acting Principal 
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